
 

 

 

 

 

Reference: QOD-510 

Product/Process Change Notification 

<F161 – Resin Improvement > 

 

Date: 31/07/2014 ID Number: PCN-140731-NC 

Affected Product  

F161 series 
 

Change  New additive to the existing resin used in F161 series capacitors.  

Justification and 
Benefits 

A minor modification of the resin through the implementation of an additive 

improves the overall mechanical behavior of the F161 series during the reflow 

process.  

 

The new formulation does not affect the electrical characteristics, performance or 

reliability of the component as confirmed by KEMET qualification plan including 

AECQ200 tests.  

 

Effective Date 
and 

Identification 

Identification of parts will be made by the manufacturing date on the part and lot 

code on the packaging label. 

No changes to appearance or the packaging label will be made. 

The change will be effective from manufacturing date Nov.2014 

 

Without acknowledgement of this amendment notification by September 30th, 2014 

KEMET will proceed to implement the change as described herein.  

 

To Obtain Samples 
Contact 

Mr. Nick Cope, Product manager    

phone: +44 1305830753  

E-mail: nickcope@kemet.com 

For General 
information 
Contact 

      

EMEA – Nick Cope – NickCope@kemet.com 

Asia    -  Tony Yu  - TonyYu@kemet.com 

Americas – Laura LaBissoniere  - LauraLaBissoniere@kemet.com 

 
Proprietary Technical Information 

Cannot be shared without express written consent of KEMET Electronics Corporation 
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